

5th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 1 will be visiting the local St Paul's church in the afternoon of **Friday 15th March**. This visit is linked to the RE curriculum that children have been learning. The children will have a talk with a local vicar and then be able to explore the church.

There is no need to provide a packed lunch for this trip as children will be leaving after lunch. They will return to school to be collected at the usual time of **3.20pm**.

Details are as follows:
Date: Friday 15th March (afternoon)

Place: St Paul's Church (local area)

Travel: Walking

Cost: There will be no charge for this trip

Children should wear school uniform as normal. Please make sure they have a jacket and appropriate footwear.

Please ensure the permission slip is completed and returned to the class teacher by **Monday 11th March.**

00.

Thank you for your continued support.

O fashimaciyki	S. Siddique	
Ms O Pastirmacioglu	Ms S Siddique	Ms C Bicar
Assistant Headteacher	Rose Class Teacher	Rose Class Teacher C BICAT
To Year 1 Teacher		
Class:	Name of child:	
I have read and understand the information in the letter.		
I give permission for my child to g	go to the local St Paul's churc	ch on Friday 15 th March 2024.
Parent signature		